
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Re:  Honeywell Recall Pilot Solenoid Valve 
 

To All Stakeholders in New Jersey: 
  
It has come to my notice that the Honeywell company has recall on Pilot Solenoid Valves identified here.  The 
ATH - KN Condensing Boiler affected includes a Honeywell Model V4046C Pilot Gas Valve that may fail to 
operate in accordance with the specifications and can allow gas to continue to flow after the valve has been de-
energized.  The valves at risk were manufactured during the period of July 2023 through April 2024, from week 
27 of 2023 (date code 2327) through week 15 of 2024 (date code 2415) identified by the label located on the 
product. See attached bulletin 24.05ATH. 
  
The Honeywell valves described are not solely used on the KN boiler and could also be on equipment supplied 
by other manufacturers. The Examining Board of the Mechanical Inspection Bureau of Boiler & Pressure Vessel 
Compliance (MIBB&PVC) through this publication requires the appliance be replaced immediately.  All 
questions related to the recall should be addressed to Honeywell System Sensor Technical Support at 1-800-736-
7672. The email address to report a recall is fire.custserv.us@honeywell.com 
  
Please be guided accordingly. 
  
  
Michael O. Amuzie 
Chief, Mechanical Inspection Bureau of Boiler & Pressure Vessel Compliance 
Chairman, Examining Board 
Department of Labor and Workforce Development 
1 John Fitch Plaza, 3rd Floor 
P. O. Box 392 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625. 
Voice: (609) 984-3001 
Cell: 732/259-7541 
Fax: (609) 984-1577 
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